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October 19, 2007

Senator Suzanne Chun Oakland
State Capitol, Room 226
Honoluly, Hawaii 96813

Dear Senator Chun Ogkland:

I am writing in support of the appointment of Anne Marie Beck to the Board of
the Hawaii Public Housing Authority (HPHA). Ms. Beck is exactly the kind of person
who can assist the State of Hawaii in meeting its goals of improving public housing and
addressing the problem of homelessness in our state.

During the past several months [ have had the opportunity to serve with Ms. Beck
as a fellow member of this HPHA board.

Ms, Beck brings dual skills to the HPHA Board. She has a banking background
that has been invaluable to the Board as we deal with fiscal issues facing the Public
Housing Authority. Ms. Beck also works in the self-help housing arena and, thus,
overlays her business and banking expertise with a community sensitivity and
understanding of how to get things done in Hawaii. She has also provided valuable input
on how to work with public housing tenants and asks perceptive questions that keep the
Board discussions on track.

I hope vou will support and recommend the confirmation of Anne Marie Beck to
the HPHA Board. Regrettably, I will be on the Mainland when the confirmation hearing
takes place. Should you have any questions regarding my support for this Board
member, please feel free to contact me on my cell phone at 497-7895.

Sincerely,
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LINDA L. SMITH
Senior Policy Advisor
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Tregsurer, Hoooluly Habitat for Humanity
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Tﬂﬂsdﬂy, October 233 2007
VIA FACSIMILE 586-6131

Chair Suzanune Chun Oskland
Senate Committee on Human Services and Public Housing
Hawaii State Legislature

Dear Chair Chun Oakland;

I am submitting written testimony in strong support of the confirmation of Anne Marie Beck to
the Board of Directors of the Hawaii Public Housing Authority (HPHA). As the Vice-Chair of
HPHA’s Board of Directors, [ have seen firsthand the wealth of knowledge, experience, and
sincere compassion that Miss Beck brings to the Public Housing Authority,

Miss Beck's work as Executive Director of the Honolulu Habitat for Humanity will enable her to
bring an intimate understanding of the population of people who our agency serves, Moreover, in
this particular position this nominee has proven her ability by mobilizing volunteer labor through
her effective facilitation of the construction of 16 direct Habitat homes and 38 homes constructed
through outside partnerships. Additionally, Miss Beck’s fiscal background will provide 2 strong
foundation from which she will be able to competently assist in directing HPFHA toward a more
fiseally sound future,

It is with confidence that | support this nominge and believe that she will provide the Hawaii
Public Housing Authority with the necessary tools that will enable it 1o effectively and fairly
serve the public.
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Viee-Chair, Board of Directors
Hawaii Public Housing Authority



